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The Hall was successfully mothballed during the pandemic with necessary cleaning and repairs to keep the building in good order. We aim for it to return to normal usage over the coming year although the future is still uncertain. 
Three exercise classes have now returned to the Hall, and we are exploring the possibility of a Tai Chi class in the near future. The Hall lends itself to smaller informal exercise classes and any proposals for future classes would be welcomed.
The Parish Council and the Women’s Institute have also been welcomed back to the Hall for their meetings and functions.
The highly successful Quiz and Supper nights are to return at the end of May and preparations for the Village Show are beginning although we may have to modify the format depending on the level of interest and ability of parishioners to contribute to exhibits. 
The finances of the Hall remain sound with government grants instrumental in covering necessary costs over the past 2 year. Some of the grant money together with specific funds have enabled the kitchen to be refurbished to a commercial standard.  This means we can continue to provide catering for social events which bring together people from the area and continue to raise funds for the maintenance of the Hall. The committee is focussed on continuing to run the Hall as an asset for the local community. Thus, we continue to offer of one free booking per year for village residents and discounts for regular users. 
Our new secretary has enabled us to widen our publicity through local social media and we are hoping for this year and in the future to make people aware of the Hall’s potential as a social and activity centre.
The Hall would also welcome commercial, charitable and community bookings in the future.
I would like in this report to thank our committee members for their hard work at maintaining the Hall. I know how much time and energy goes into such voluntary work, but we also know how rewarding such work is when we see our Hall full of people enjoying its social and activity events in such a pleasant and welcoming setting. 
We hope the community  approves of our stewardship of what is their community resource, and we always welcome suggestions and involvement in the running of the Hall, (and of course any practical input however small!)
Lynne Hosking (Chair)


